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G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: 7/1/2019 
 

Attorney Admission and Pro Hac Vice Fees Increase

Effective July 1, 2018, the Schedule of Fees for admission to the Bar of this court will be increased as 
follows: 

Lawyers Admitted to the California Bar – Fewer than 3 Years:  $281 

Lawyers Admitted to the California Bar – 3 or More Years:   $331 

 Applicants seeking permission to appear pro hac vice in a case:  $400  

Additional information is available in General Order 18-01.    

 

 

Kiry K. Gray 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

http://www.cacd.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/general-orders/GO%2018-01.pdf

